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3-month-old kitten makes amazing recovery from diaphragmatic hernia

Jazzy’s X-ray (left) revealed her diaphragmatic hernia. She’s now feeling better (right) and ready for adoption. 
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SAN ANTONIO – July 22, 2021 - Sweet, little Jazzy was having trouble breathing when she was brought to the 

San Antonio Humane Society on July 1.  

After further evaluation, our medical team found that the 3-month-old kitten had a diaphragmatic hernia, 

meaning a tear in her abdomen. Her X-rays revealed that all of her stomach contents were crowding her 

lungs and heart. It certainly explained why she was having such a hard time catching her breath. 

We believe she experienced some kind of significant trauma to cause that painful injury. Thankfully, her 

surgery was scheduled on July 9 with our traveling surgical partners to repair the damage. All organs were 

placed in their proper location and her diaphragm was successfully closed.  

However, even as she was recovering from her surgery, she appeared to be in significant distress with her 

breathing once again. A postoperative X-ray revealed a pocket of air in her chest, pushing down on her 

lungs. Our surgical staff prepped her chest, and a chest tap was performed to remove the excess air.  We 

were all relieved to see her breathing more normally, and by the next day, she was a vivacious kitten 

again!! 

“Jazzy really is a miracle kitten surviving injury and complications and coming out on the other side – loud, 

affectionate, and always hungry!” said SAHS Associate Veterinarian Dr. Traci Gilbert.  

The beautiful kitten was sent to a loving foster home to continue her recovery in a warm and comfortable 

environment. She was placed under strict cage rest and in-cage socialization only. According to our 

medical team, she was fantastic! 



Jazzy is now back at the shelter and ready to find her PURRfect family! She’s looking for someone who will 

spoil her with endless love and attention. She’s got a curious and adorable personality, and her “motor” 

never stops humming, whether she’s eating or not. It won’t take long for you to fall in love with her! Visit 

her at the San Antonio Humane Society today! We’re located at 4804 Fredericksburg Rd. and we’re open 

every day from noon to 7 p.m. For more information, please visit SAhumane.org.  

CLICK HERE FOR PHOTOS AND VIDEOS. 

About The San Antonio Humane Society 
The San Antonio Humane Society (SAHS) is a nonprofit, no-kill organization that has served Bexar County and its 
surrounding areas since 1952. As a local nonprofit, we are not affiliated with the Humane Society of the United 
States (HSUS). We do not receive funding from the federal government, the HSUS, or the American Society for the 
Prevention of Cruelty to Animals (ASPCA). Every year, the SAHS shelters, medically treats, and rehabilitates thousands 
of animals. Many are injured, abused, surrendered by their owners, or found as strays. All pets remain in our care 
until adopted. Our mission is to protect and improve the lives of dogs and cats by providing shelter, care, adoption, 
rescue, spay and neuter programs, and community education. SAhumane.org 
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